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MAIN ROADS WA, BURSWOOD BRIDGE ROAD CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS 
47. Hon Tom Stephens to the Minister for Transport: 
(1) How many contracts have been let by Main Roads since 1993 for planning, construction or any related 

works for the Great Eastern Highway access to the Burswood Bridge road construction project? 
(2) For each of these awarded contracts, will the Minister table - 

(a) when was it awarded; 
(b) what is the name or number used to identify the contract; 
(c) what is a brief description of the work involved in the contract; 
(d) who was the successful contractor; 
(e) what is the anticipated date for completion of the contract;  
(f) what is the original value and what were the final costs of the contract; and 
(g) is it a fixed price contract or does it allow for variation from the contracted price? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 

(1)-(2) Please refer to the answer for Question 48.   According to Main Roads’ records 147 contracts have been 
awarded in relation to the planning/construction of the City Northern Bypass project since 1993.  This 
figure encompasses contracts related to the Great Eastern Highway access to the Burswood Bridge road 
construction project.  Because of the manner in which the contracts were structured it is not practical to 
identify those components that relate solely to the Great Eastern Highway/Orrong Road Interchange 
project. 

 


